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IAYSP Cambodia and Heavenly Top Gun Missionaries from Japan successfully conducted the "Clean up 

Drive at Riverside" on March 24, 2024, at Riverside in Phnom Penh, Cambodia. 

 

All the IAYSP Cambodia and Heavenly Top Gun Missionaries from Japan are excited to do the Cleaning 

and pick up the garbage at Riverside. Especially not only IAYSP Cambodia and HTG Missionaries did 

the clean-up drive but Cambodian youth volunteers also and some people that already stay in the 

riverside. They joined naturally as we started cleaning at the riverside. 

 

Most of the youth volunteers during the clean-up drive are the result of our witnessing activities, and 

workshops such as Happy Day, 1-day seminar, 4-day workshop, and 7-day Divine Principle workshop 

that's why we did clean-up drive happily and willingly for the sake of the environment and build good 

relationship to our new youth members and in the process to become our members step by step. 

 

All the IAYSP Cambodia, Heavenly Top Gun Missionaries, and youth volunteers enjoyed and happily 

finished the clean-up drive and are excited to do it again next time. One more thing we had some sharing 

with youth volunteers together with HTG Missionaries is that we are doing this for the sake of others. 

Also, we want to act to contribute to world peace and make a better world. We are also doing this clean-

up drive to witness young people and invite them to our upcoming workshop. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 


